
January 7, 1999

MEMORANDUM FOR: John C. Hoyle, Secretary

FROM: Nils J. Diaz

SUBJECT: COMJSM-98-002

I do not concur with the proposed actions in COMJSM-98-002. I believe it is indispensable that the agency stays in the course set by the Commission

after so many years of deliberations and consultations. There is always room for improvements but the proposed changes are not significant

(economically or otherwise) when compared to the established policy itself. Furthermore, I believe we need to implement the NRC KI policy as is for

awhile before any changes to it are considered.

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
SECY
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MEMORANDUM FOR: John C. Hoyle, Secretary

FROM: Nils J. Diaz

SUBJECT: COMJSM-98-002

I do not concur with the proposed actions in COMJSM-98-002. I believe it is indispensable that the agency stays in the course set by the Commission

after so many years of deliberations and consultations. There is always room for improvements but the proposed changes are not significant

(economically or otherwise) when compared to the established policy itself.

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
SECY

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/comm-secy/1998/1998-002comjsm.pdf

